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Monday 4th September 2017 

Dear Parent, 

 

Your son has been selected for The Elms Rugby 7s Tournament on Saturday 9th September. 

With only one games session immediately prior to the tournament I have had to base my 

selection on pre-season training and Mr Brown’s recommendations from last season. I 

anticipate that there will be some changes in the make-up of the A team by the time we get 

to our first regular school fixture at the end of September. 

 

In previous years the vast majority of the squad have gone direct to The Elms and therefore 

I do not intend to take a school minibus to the tournament. Should this cause you any 

difficulties please let me know and I shall make arrangements to transport your son to the 

tournament. We will meet at The Elms for 1.15pm to ensure a full warm up and 

familiarisation. The boys need to wear their school games kit, including a match shirt which 

will be given to them on Friday and full tracksuit. They should bring a small bag with them 

containing their gum shield, boots, extra layers, a snack and plenty of drink to keep them 

going during what promises to be a strenuous afternoon. With this in mind, it would be 

appreciated if the boys did not play in football matches on the morning of the tournament. 

 

The tournament is due to start at 2pm and will finish at approximately 5pm. The postcode 

for The Elms is WR13 6EF. Family and friends are, as always, very welcome to support. 

Please complete the form below and return to me on the first day of term or alternatively 

email me consent via j.debenham@herefordcs.com  

 

Should you have any questions about the event please do not hesitate to contact me by 

email, in person or via the School Office. 

 

Many thanks for your support and I look forward to an excellent season of competitive U11 

rugby. 

 
JM Debenham 

 

 

The Elms 7s Tournament – Saturday 9th September 

 

My son __________________________________  will / will not  (please delete as 

appropriate) 

 

be available to represent HCJS at The Elms 7s Tournament on Saturday 9th September. 

 

Signed: ________________________________ 

 

Date:   ________________________________   

 

 
Mr James Debenham BEd  Deputy Head  

j.debenham@herefordcs.com 
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